STATE OF MINNESOTA FIFTY-NINTH MEETING
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

VETERAN AFFAIRS SUBCOMMITTEE/GENERAL LEGISLATION
HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES DIVISION/APPROPRIATIONS

MINUTES
Representative Lee Greenfield, Chairman of the Health and Human Service
Division, Committee on Appropriations and Andy Steensma, Chairman of the
Veterans Affairs Subcommittee, General Legislation Committee, called the
joint meeting to order at 9:45 a.m., Ocotber 18, 1989 in Luverne High
School Little Theatre, Luverne, Minnesota.

Rep. Steensma opened the meeting and informed members the purpose of the
meeting was to discuss a new veterans home in Luverne, Minnesota.

Testifying before the committee were:
Eddie Dietz - A Korean veteran from Luverne, MN.

An overview of the Veterans Home Studies was presented by:

Terry Bock, Director-Management Analysis Division, Department of Administration

Pamela Barrows, Chairman of the Board of Directors of the Long Range
Planning Committee on the Veterans Board - Marshall, MN

Richard Zierdt, Executive Director - Veterans Home Board

The meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m.

Members attending: Members excused:
Forsythe Anderson, G.
Greenfield Anderson, B.
Steensma Clark
Bertram Gruenes
Frederick Jennings
Boo Murphy

Pugh
Rodosovich
Stanius
Kostohryz
McDonald
McEachern
Milbert
Quinn

T AL LS

Rep. Andy Steensma, Co-Chair Rep. Lee Greenfield, Zﬁ-Chair

Marree Boland, Clerk
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